Stanwood Camano School District #401

26920 Pioneer Hwy.
Stanwood, WA 98292-9548
360-629-1200

www.stanwood.wednet

INSTRUCTIONAL SERVICES
Lloy Schaaf

Assistant Superintendent of Teaching and Learning

MEMORANDUM

To: Stanwood-Camano School Board of Directors
Fr: Lloy Schaaf, Ed.D.

Re: Approval of the Memorandum of Understanding between the
Stanwood-Camano School District and the Northwest Educational
Service District 189, Behavioral Health and Prevention Services.

Date: August 20, 2019

Attached, please find the Memorandum of Understanding between Stanwood-Camano School
District and the Northwest Educational Service District 189. This will allow Behavioral Health
and Prevention Services permission to access the 2018 Healthy Youth Survey data.

RECOMMENDATION: That the School Board approves the Memorandum of
Understanding between Stanwood-Camano School district and the Northwest Education
Service District 189.



MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING

Healthy Youth Survey Data Use

This Memorandum of Understanding is between Northwest Educational Service District
(NWESD) and Stanwood-Camano School District.

This MOU allows NWESD access to Stanwood-Camano School District’s 2018 Healthy Youth
Survey (HYS) building and district reports, as well as past HYS data (2000-2016). These results
are available on the AskHYS.net website and are securely accessible using the Education Data
System.

This data will be used excusively and confidentially by NWESD to:

a} Represent funding and programming advocacy for prevention, intervention, and
cessation strategies;

b} Develop new initiatives that support student achievement; and

¢) For the purpose of needs assessment, strategic planning, program reporting, grant
applications and other collaborative projects for the good of the district.

If HYS data is requested by another entity, approval by Stanwood-Camano School District will
be secured by NWESD staff, prior to release.
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